

Division of Graduate Studies

Graduate Student Newsletter - November 03, 2023

Dear graduate students,

We hope that you are having a fantastic fall term. Our regular Division of Graduate Studies newsletter provides students, faculty, and staff with graduate studies news, opportunities, and more.

Events

LAST CHANCE! 3 Minute Thesis Competition

Sign up before midnight tonight, November 3

Participate in the 3MT for the chance to win cash prizes and compete nationally and internationally. <u>Sign-up is easy!</u> All you need is a title and an abstract (200 words max) describing your research, work, or findings. All degrees, certificates and programs, and levels of experience are encouraged to sign up. You do not need to have completed your research to participate. Sponsored by the Division of Graduate Studies.

<u>UO Mentorship Reimagined – Workshop for Mentees: How to</u> <u>Build Your Mentorship Network</u>

Monday November 6, 11:00am- 12:00pm on Zoom

During this 1-hr interactive zoom workshop, mentees will learn how to use their agency to develop a robust mentorship network that includes peers, role models, coaches, sponsors, supervisor, advisors etc. <u>Click here to register.</u>

UO Mentorship Reimagined – Workshop for Mentors: How to Be a Responsive, Reciprocal, and Adaptive Mentor

Thursday November 9, 1:00pm- 2:00pm on Zoom

During this 1-hour interactive zoom workshop, mentors will learn how to help their mentees develop their mentorship network, as well as how to enact the relational characteristics that lead to high quality mentorship. <u>Click here to register.</u>

International GE Time Together

Twice a term beginning November 13, 10:00am- 11:30am at Graduate Student Louge (Susan Campbell Hall, Rm 111)

Connect with International GEs across campus to share experiences, exchange knowledge, and develop a sustainable practice with a network of support. <u>Click here to RSVP</u>. Sponsored by the Division of Graduate Studies.

Quick Links



Follow us on Instagram

Connect with us on LinkedIn

View Past Newsletters

Research

Development Services Funding Newsletters

Need funding for a research pursuit? Keep an eye out for the RDS Funding Opportunities Newsletter, distributed weekly.

Recent issues:

- October 31
- October 24
- October 17

UO doctoral student seeks to change how Ethiopia promotes maternal health



Let's Talk:

Monday, November 6 at 12:00pm- 2:00pm (More dates through December 4, 2023)

Virtual Event sponsored by University Counseling Services Meet with Counseling Services Shannon Stuart-Maver who specializes in working with graduate/professional, LGBTQIA+, trans/nonbinary, and multi-racial/multi-ethnic students, at the Knight Law Center (Room 220F) or click here.

<u>Let's Talk</u> is a service that provides easy access to free, informal, and confidential one-on-one consultation with a Counseling Services staff member. Let's Talk is especially helpful for students who:

- Have a specific concern and would like to consult with someone about it.
- Would like on-the-spot consultation rather than ongoing counseling.
- Would like to consult with a CS staff member about what actual therapy looks like.
- Would like to meet with one of our CS identity-based specialists.
- Have a concern about a friend or family member and would like some ideas about what to do.

Funding & Support

Professional Development Scholarship:

Deadline December 1, 2023

Funded by the Division of Graduate Studies and, in part, by the Gary E. Smith Foundation, this award is designed to support outstanding graduate students pursuing activities that would enhance their skills, knowledge, and abilities beyond their academic coursework and research, preparing them for post-graduation careers and increasing their overall employability and success in their chosen fields. Apply today!

Free Confidential HIV Testing:

Thursday November 9, 1:00pm - 5:00pm in EMU 02

HIV Alliance and <u>LGBTESS</u> have partnered up to provide free HIV, Hep C, and Syphilis testing and needle exchange. Email lgbtess@uoregon.edu with questions.

GE Onboarding Checklist & Workload Allocation Form:

GEs and supervisors may use these resources to orient and onboard GEs to their work resources and discuss workload tasks and expectations. <u>Click here for more information</u>.

The Student Food Pantry is Open for Fall Term:

<u>Free supplemental food for college students</u>, in the greater Eugene area on Wednesdays from 4-6pm at 710 E. 17th Ave.

GE Opportunities

Korean GE

Apply by November 6.

DSCI GE Position

Apply by December 15.

1219 University of Oregon, Eugene OR 97403-1219 P: 541-346-5129 | F: 541-346-2804

You are being sent this message based on your affiliation with the University of Oregon.

Share this email:





This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book.

<u>Unsubscribe</u>

Having trouble viewing this email? View this email online.

Subscribe to our email list.